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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
March 31     Habitat for Humanity House   
           233  SE Hancock  8:00—4:00  
April   07      Berryton Pancake Feed 7:00—1:00  
April   14     Tecumseh North Courtyard clean up. 
                      2:00—? 
May    ??      Tecumseh Triangle Park  Work Day 
May  04-05   International President Nelson Tucker’s  
           Visit to Kansas District 
July 03-07   Kiwanis International Convention in San 
          Antonio, TX. 

KANSAS DISTRICT HISTORY 
The Kansas District was established in 1951. How-
ever, Kiwanis was a presence in Kansas long be-
fore then.  Kansas started as part of the Missouri-
Kansas District in 1921 and later was a part of the 
Missouri-Kansas-Arkansas District.  By 1951, the 
Kansas District had grown to become their own 
District.  Over 50 years later, the Kansas District 
remains active with 11 divisions and 102 clubs 

KIWANIS TRIVIA 
The Motto:  Serving the Children of the World 
Throughout its history the Kiwanis name has been 
synonymous with endeavors that build character, 
knowledge, commerce, communities, and-through 
genuine concern for children- hope. 
The Name:  The name Kiwanis stems from a 
North American Indian phrase, which, like many 
aboriginal terms, had a variety of meanings, in-
cluding; “We have a good time.”  “We make 
noise,” or “We trade.”  

Source:  Kiwanis International 
 
 
    Have a blessed Easter. 

FUTURE PROGRAM CHAIRS 
March 28      Don Proper 
April   04      Bob Pollom 
            11      Piet Knetsch 
            18      Mert Wilch 
            25      Larry McCammon 
 

INTERCLUB REPORT 
On Feb 12,  12 club members attended the SW Ki-
wanis pancake feed..  We had an excellent breakfast. 
On March 7, Elaine, Bob Pollom, and Jack  attended 
an interclub at North Topeka Kiwanis club, and on  
March 12, Bob Pollom, Bob Mitchell, and Herb 
Whitlow attended an interclub in Osage City.  Thanks 
Herb for doing such a good job organizing our inter-
club attendance. 

The Kiwanis Club of Tecumseh has been 
proudly serving our community since 1961. 


